
Very Reverend Jirayr Tashjian 
Holy Trinity Armeli.ian Church 
14 Woodlawn Aven e, West 
Toronto 7, Ontario, Canada 

Dear Father Jirayr: 

March 4, 1974 

On December 24 your parish sent as a check in t he amount 
of $300 for three Stewards: 

Mr. Setrak Adourian 
Mr. Zaven Mesrobian 
Mr. Vahe Oundjian 

Mr. Oundjian said that there must be some mistake and that 
he had made no such donation. He also returned the pin. 

Please clarify t is at your earliest opportunity . 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


